

Dear Azerbaijanies

Greetings!

I hope that you had a fabulous Christmas and New Year party together with your family and loved ones.

All the best for you and our Lone Star State in the New Year to come as well! May it be peaceful and full of happiness for all of us!

We cordially invite you to become one of our VIP Guest at the "Turkic-Texan Friendship Reception and Awards Dinner" at the Omni Hotel on Jan 25th at 6:00 to 8:30 pm.

Please RSVP to rsvp@turquoisecouncil.org.

The Reception and Dinner will highlight "Live Turkish and Country Music, Calligraphy Performance, Ebru/Water Marbling Demonstration, Traditional Turkish Coffee and Baklava as well as Turkish style Steak and more.
We have more: speeches, remarks, impressions and awards. This is such a wonderful opportunity to have fun after a busy day on the floor!
Let us meet in the Atrium for reception for drinks and Capitol Ballroom for great dinner!
The event will serve to further relations between Texan Turks and their statewide leaders!
All the best to you in 2011!
Ismayil Ahmadov
President Azerbaijanian American Cultural Alliance